Dear Camas Ridge Families,

## Last Call for Camas Contact Book. Deadline is today!

As we have added new students, we are reopening submissions for the Camas Contact Book! This is an opt-in opportunity only, if you want to take part you have to sign up here: https://bit.ly/camascontactbook. If you are unsure if you have already signed-up, please fill out the form again. The more people who participate the better! The Camas Contact book helps our community make connections, set-up playdates & keep in touch over the summer! If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us directly at camasridgepto@gmail.com. You can also sign-up on our website camasridgepto.org.

We will have another Camas community event, Bingo for Books,

on Thursday, March 10th at 6:30 pm. This will be on Zoom, and participation is completely optional! On the week of March 7th, each student will be given a bag to take home. The bags will include popcorn, hot chocolate, and bingo cards. Students will go to breakout rooms and have fun. Our suggestion is that if you have more than one child here at Camas, have them on their own iPad so they have a better chance of winning. They can be in different breakout rooms. Students will call out "bingo" and staff will help them validate their cards. Winners will come to school the next day and come to our Title classroom, Room 9B to receive their prize-books. It will be fun. Please come and join us as you get the chance to call out BINGO! Meeting Link

Meeting ID: 981 8887 5783

Passcode: 486734

PTO will meet on Wednesday, March 9 at 6:30. Meeting Link

Meeting ID: 981 8887 5783

Passcode: 486734